
Sutter Center for Psychiatry

BARGAINING UPDATE
Tuesday, September 5, 2023

On Tuesday, August 24, we met with management for 
negotiations.  

•	 We presented a few proposals on PTO, Education 
Reimbursement, and Shop Stewards.

•	 They gave us a few basic proposals.
•	 They again rejected our proposal on Holidays – they’re 

refusing to agree to include Juneteenth as a paid holiday.
•	 MOST IMPORTANTLY, management gave us a new 

proposal on the WAGE SCALES
o	They moved some of the values upward for some of 

the classifications.  That’s positive.
o	One example: They moved their proposed start 

rate for new Cooks up from $22.80 to $25.19, an 
increase of $2.39/hour.  That’s positive.

o	Meanwhile: They made ZERO movement on their 
proposed start rate for new PCSSs, still proposing a 
start rate of $22.16 (more than $3 lower than their 
proposed start rate for Cooks).  That’s unacceptable.

o	We pressed them on this:
(1) We asked them, point blank, why they seem to value Cooks so much more than 
PCSSs.

•	 They told us that they do market comparisons for each job on its own, and Cooks 
are compared to other Cook jobs in the geographic area, even at fast food places 
like McDonald’s.

(2) They also claimed that their proposed maximum rate for PCSSs is a 13% increase over 
the current maximum rate for PCSSs. 

•	 But we pointed out that more than half of the PCSSs are currently being paid 
more than management’s current “maximum” rate.  

•	 So their “maximum” rate isn’t really a maximum at all.  And their proposal IS NOT a 
13% increase.

•	 They actually seemed surprised by this, even though they should know what their 
own employees are currently being paid.

•	 In response to all of this, they said that they want to re-think their proposal on the 
PCSS wage scale, and they promised to get back to us later. 

o	 Turn the page to see the new wage scale that management proposed on 8/24/23.

“I’m a PCSS and 
management’s 
proposal is 
just not good 
enough.  I’m 
glad that 
management 
is willing to 
recognize the 
important work that 
my coworkers who are Cooks are 
doing, but why are they refusing to 
compensate us PCSSs fairly?  It’s time 
for us to stand up all together and show 
Sutter that we’re serious about winning 
a fair contract!”

Harry Harrison
PCSS, 3 years
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UPCOMING BARGAINING DATES

Thursday, Sept. 7 at 9:30am
Thursday, Sept. 14 at 9:30am




